
KDS/JSS

1 July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Just a reminder that we will be having an early closure on Wednesday 3 July 2024 at 12.15pm for all
students. Students will attend for periods 1 and 2 and will be provided with lunch as normal. They will
then be released at 12.15pm. Students who travel by school minibus will be transported home at the
earlier time, leaving the school grounds at approximately 12.30pm.

May we also remind you that from next year we will be moving to 60 minute lessons and the new
school day will be as follows -

0830 Registration/Assemblies
0855 Period 1
1000 Period 2
1100 Morning break
1120 Period 3
1220 Lunch
1255 Period 4
1400 Period 5
1500 End of School Day

Our Inset Days for next year are -

Monday 2nd September 2024
Tuesday 3rd September 2024

Wednesday 4th September 2024 - Year 11 only from 11.15am
Thursday 5th September 2024 - Whole school returns

Friday 25th October 2024
Monday 4th November 2024

Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

We hope that you will support us in improving our practice and our school in order to better educate
the students at Crestwood.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins
Headteacher
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